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Diana Ramlall <diana.ramlall@palmbeachschools.org>

Thank you - FABES

1 message

Costello, Arlene <Arlene.Costello@fldoe.org> Sat, Sep 24, 2022 at 11:56 AM
To: Diana Ramlall <diana.ramlall@palmbeachschools.org>
Cc: "Costello, Arlene" <Arlene.Costello@fldoe.org>, "Aune, Margaret" <Peggy.Aune@fldoe.org>, "Portillo-Foster, Georgina"
<Georgina.Portillo-Foster@fldoe.org>

Dear Dr. Diana Ramlall and the FABES Board,

 

Before the close of this week which was full of professional learning, please extend my deepest gratitude to you and the
FABES Board for giving me an opportunity to spend a few minutes with you and other state ESOL leaders during the FABES
Coffee and Chat session.
We, at the Student Achievement through Language Acquisition (SALA) Bureau, are here to
support you. Please feel free to reach out to us. To those who will be affected by Hurricane Ian, please stay safe.

 

Please feel free to relay my message to the FABES Coffee and Chat attendees.

 

Best and regards,

Arlene
Costello
Arlene M. Costello, Ed.D.

Bureau
Chief, Student Achievement – Language Acquisition

Florida
Department of Education

325
West Gaines Street Suite 1324

Tallahassee,
Fl 32399

850-245-0628
Office
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